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Knockhall Primary School

KNOCKHALL PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Dear Families

Thank you to everyone who took part in our World Mental Health Day by wearing yellow. We
raised £123 to put towards supporting our children with their emotional wellbeing. Thank you

for all of your kind donations.

The children continue to work hard, and it has been lovely to see some of their topic homework
coming into school, TTRS and Reading plus scores increasing and the first round of our Magma

Maths being completed. Thank you for supporting your children with their homework. If you
need any support accessing the sites then please talk to your class teacher who will be able to

assist you.

Please continue to make donations of food and self-care items for our Harvest Festival. We
have the Reverand from St Mary’s Church joining us for our assembly on the 15th October. It

would be lovely to have a big display to show before we donate it all to the foodbank.

The final parent workshop of this short term will run on Tuesday at 3.30. We will be sharing our
online system Reading Plus. All our other workshops have been very well attended and you can
find the slides from these workshops on our website so please take a look. We have additional

workshops planned for after October half term. A flier for these will be sent out in the next
couple of weeks. 

The staff team are looking forward to welcoming you all along to our Fancy Dress Fun Run on
Friday 25th October at 2pm and we welcome family members along with children to join us! All

money from the £1 per person entry fee will be put towards future trips and visits. We are
aware that our trips have the added transport costs which can mean that they are too

expensive for some of our families. We will use the money raised to subsidise trips across the
school this year. We have other fundraising events planned so watch this space!

Have a lovely weekend Miss Yiannadji and the Knockhall Team.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
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Minimum School Target – 96%
Whole School attendance - 94.83 %

Ducklings - 93.98 %
Owlets 87.5 %

Cygnets 95.31 %
Owls - 87.5 %

Swans - 92.75 %
 Flamingos - 85.19 %

Falcons - 93 %
Hummingbirds -  97.09 %

Kingfishers - 93.06 %
Robins - 88.89 %

Kestrels - 98.61 %
Woodpeckers -  88.89 %

Pelicans -  93.3 %
Penguins - 97.13 %
Puffins - 97.08 %
Parrots - 93.24 % 
Peacocks - 98.98 %
Eagles - 97.97 %

ATTENDANCE

Sa fegua rd i ng
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Who Has Received a Golden Ticket
This Week!

Nursery - Albie
Reception - Florence, Arvin

Year 1 - Max, Amalia
Year 2 - Zoe, Sapphire

Year 3 - Busola, Vinnie, Eric
Year 4 - Karol, Joshua

Year 5 - Temidayo, Isaiah, Arabella
Year 6 - Mattie, Shay, Max 

Knockhall Values Champions!!!

Sports Classes of the week
KS1 - Falcons
KS2 - Robins

Safeguarding your children on
Instagram. 

Please refer to items 16 & 17 

Instagram Parental Controls
and Privacy Settings | Internet

Matters

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/instagram/#step_17
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/instagram/#step_17
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/instagram/#step_17
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EYFS KS1

LKS2 UKS2

Last week, in Year 1, we set our topic homework
and one child worked hard on these new creations

for the topic table in Owls Class. They proudly
shared them with the rest of the class, who loved
exploring them and celebrating the achievement.
They are now sitting on our topic table. We are

looking forward to what else might come in to be
shared!

Year 2 have been learning about tone and gradient
during their weekly art lessons and how to apply
these skills to their own artwork. This week, the

children enjoyed exploring the effects of different
mediums, crayon, charcoal and pencil. Everyone

agreed that charcoal was the most difficult to use
as things can get messy quickly!

Year 3 have explored how levers and linkage
mechanisms were used during the Stone Age. 

They worked collaboratively and individually to
understand the concepts and the usefulness of

these devices to aid in Stone Age life and
investigated how they were used. 

Year 4 have published their play scripts and shown
incredible pride in their presentation working

diligently to ensure that the whole school can read
their performances and enjoy the pranks they

created. 

In Reception the children have been showing good
‘Teamwork’ when tidying up our outdoor

classroom. We are extremely proud of their hard
work.

Thank you to all the families that have made
‘Proud’ contributions to the home celebrations

folder on Showbie. We have displayed the
beautiful family trees in the classroom. 

Please continue to share any special achievements
at home.

This week in Duckling Class, we
have used the value of 'pride'

through exploring paint. 

The children have enjoyed
creating masterpieces using a
variety of different coloured

paints. 
The children have created

patterns, hearts, and shapes,
and have enjoyed telling their

friends all about their
creations.

Year 6 students this week using our innovative
approach to learning has truly shone through as
they engaged with manipulatives to explore the

fascinating world of cubed numbers. 

This hands-on experience not only deepened their
mathematical understanding but also ignited a

passion for problem-solving that we are so proud
to foster.

Moreover, our students demonstrated their
creativity and writing skills by utilising washing line

prompts to craft gripping suspense narratives. 

This unique method allowed them to structure their
stories effectively, enhancing both their storytelling

abilities and their engagement with the writing
process. We are very proud of them!

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
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Information for Families

Year 6 Families: Secondary School
Applications

We would like to remind you that you
must apply for a secondary school
space by Thursday 31st October 2024.
Below is a link to the KCC website
where you can find all the information.
If you click on the apply for a school
place tab, there is a pick button which
will take to you the information you
need, including the link to the online
application portal. 

Secondary school places - Kent County
Council

You can apply for up to 4 schools.
Put the schools in the order of
preference.
It’s in your best interest to list 4
schools.
Naming only one school does not
guarantee your child a place at
that school or give priority for a
place over another child.
You are not able to name the same
school more than once.

If you have any questions or queries
please contact

kentonlineadmissions@kent.gov.uk. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/secondary-school-places
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/secondary-school-places
mailto:kentonlineadmissions@kent.gov.uk
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SEND Parents Drop in
dates available from
1pm-3pm for 15mins

17/10/2024
14/11/2024
28/11/2024
12/12/2024

Please call or book via the
school office

Tuesday 15th October - What is reading plus parent
workshop

Monday 14th October - Whole School individual
Photos (all children to come in uniform, if your child
has PE please send this in a separate bag)

Friday 25th October - Last Day of term

Monday 4th November - Children return to school

Thursday 12th December - Flu Vaccination Year R-6
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Dates For Your Diary

I f  you  wou ld  l i k e  t o  ra i s e  any th i ng  w i th  u s ,  p l ease  con tac t
u s  v i a  t he  s choo l  o f f i c e  KHPo f f i c e@wats choo l s . o rg .uk

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/KnockhallSch
https://www.facebook.com/Knockhall-Primary-School-182570762191006/
mailto:KHPoffice@watschools.org.uk

